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Comments: I have read that an out-of-state organization is planning a development in the Holland Lake area.  I

believe the beauty of that area is best kept in its pristine state, and that it will be seriously degraded by such a

development.  So many beautiful areas in Montana have been ruined by man's encroachment, and I believe we

all need to take a stand to prevent it from happening at Holland Lake.  Please do the right thing and say no to this

proposal so that Holland Lake may be enjoyed by those who value our wild areas for years to come.  Thank you

for your consideration.


